
JULY 15, 2008 6th DAY OF 
THE JULY ADJOURNED TERM 

 
 The County Commission met at the Merriam Woods Village Complex at 7:00p.m. 
pursuant to adjourn with Commissioner Pennel and Commissioner Strahan present and 
the following proceeding were had and made a matter of record. 
 

PARK BOARD WORK SESSION 
 

 Commissioner Pennel and Commissioner Strahan attended the Park Board Work 
Session, where the Ten Year Plan was discussed. 
 
Minutes were typed by Nikki Lawrence. 


